
"To the members of the RI House Special Legislative Committee, I am a resident and 
registered voter here in RI and I am writing to express my strong opposition to H-5887 
changing the name of Victory Day to Peace and Remembrance Day.  I am proud of the fact that RI 
recognizes the amazing effort by the greatest generation who rallied together to defeat those who 
would oppress others in the world.   
 
Susan Walajtys 
51 Spencer Ct, South Kingstown, RI 02879 
 


